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Kent Action Against Live Exports (KAALE)

“I never give them hell. I just tell the truth and they think it's hell.”
President Harry S Truman

Patrons:
Carla Lane: http://www.carlalane.com/

‘The Black Spurs’: http://www.theblackspurs.com.au/Contents.htm
Maria Daines: http://www.maria-daines.com/

Website: http://www.kaale.org.uk/

Freedom of Information Request

Contact Name: Mark Johnson – EU Correspondent; ‘Kent Action Against Live Exports’ (KAALE).

Contact address: xxx, xxx, Kent

Contact E mail: howlingwolfmoon@blueyonder.co.uk

Telephone: Mobile 07947 997110 Date: 18th May 2013.

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing to make an open government request for all the information to which I am entitled under the
Freedom of Information (FoI) act. In order to assist you with this request, I am outlining my query as
specifically as possible. If however this request is too wide or too unclear, I would be grateful if you
could contact me as I understand that under the act, you are required to advise and assist requesters.

I am the EU and legal affairs correspondent for ‘Kent Action Against Live Exports’, or KAALE.
Our web site can be visited at www.kaale.org.uk.

Overview

There have been regular exports of live animals conducted from the port of Ramsgate, Kent, for the last 18
months or so. KAALE, an NGO run solely by unpaid volunteers, have monitored, photographed and
produced a documented report of every export sailing which has taken place. Copies of these can be
viewed on the KAALE website.

KAALE monitors present at these export sailings from Ramsgate have frequently identified that some
livestock carrying vehicles arriving have been of the ‘box’ type configuration and not fitted with
conventional slats through which the animals can be seen as is the ‘norm’. These are solid sided trailers
looking effectively like a typical refrigerated trailer seen operating on UK roads. Of most concern to us is
the fact that several of the vehicles observed at Ramsgate have not carried any form of exterior
identification indicating that live animals are being carried within the trailer.

Following are some pictures of these ‘box’ type trailers; all photographed by KAALE at Ramsgate.
It should be made clear that ALL of these trailers are carrying live animals.
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